Attachment 2

DeA_sg, Thomas

From: dscidmore@ups.com

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 4:41 PM

To: DeAge, Thomas

Subject: UPS - Short term lease

Attachments: 2017 Peak Sublease_fully executed.pdf
Tom,

| hope this email reaches you well.

We've validated our needs for this holiday/peak season, and we’re interested in subleasing the same area from the
County as we did last year. The one change for this year would be to the sublease term, which would be Nov 12t" — Jan

12,

To keep things simple, I'd figure we could just use the same Agreement as last year (see attached), revised to refiect this
year’s term. Is this ok?

I'll look forward to hearing back from you. Thank you.
Sincerely,

Dan Scidmore

UPS - Real Estate Manager
2826 Willis Street

Santa Ana, CA 92705
Phone: (657)234-9860
dscidmore@ups.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this e-mail message and all attachments transmitted with it includes proprietary, confidential, and
unpublished property of UPS and/or its affiliates that may be privileged under applicable law. The information is intended only for
the use of the addressee. If the reader of this notice is not the intended recipient, notice is hereby given that any reading, use,
disclosure, reproduction, modification, transfer, dissemination, distribution or transmittal of this message or its attachments for any
purpose in any form or by any means without the written permission of UPS is strictly prohibited. If this message is received in error,
please notify us immediately by telephone (828)404-8760, collect if necessary, to arrange for return of the information to us, and
delete this message and all copies and back-ups of this message. Thank you.



